
Congress Increases Funding for Paycheck Protection Program  

Paycheck Protection Program 

Congress recently passed a new bill that increases funding for the Paycheck Protection Program under 

the Coronavirus Aid, Relief and Economic Stability Act (CARES) after previous funding ($349 billion) ran 

out. 

 

The program will now have an additional $310 billion to provide small businesses, affected by COVID-19, 

with forgivable loans to help continue payroll costs.  

 

Additional Information 

For more information on the Paycheck Protection Program, including eligibility and how to apply, please 

review our previous compliance alert. 

 

 

If you have any additional questions or concerns please contact me at adillingham@benefitreview.com 
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